
Notice of Public Hearing 
 

Pecos County Appraisal District Reappraisal Plan 
 

The Pecos County Appraisal District will hold a public hearing on a proposed reappraisal 
plan for 2025-2026. 
 
The public hearing will be held on August 19, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. in the 
board room of the Pecos County Appraisal District, 201 South Main, Fort Stockton, TX  
79735. 
 
Pursuant to Texas Property Tax Code 6.05 (i), notice is hereby given. 
 
A copy of the approved plan shall be distributed to the presiding officer of the governing 
body of each taxing unit participating in the district within 60 days of the approval date. 
 
 
 

 
Sam Calderon III, RPA     August 8, 2024 
Chief Appraiser  
 
 
 

Pecos County Appraisal District 
201 South Main 

Fort Stockton, TX  79735 
(432) 336-7587 

 
 

 


